
We had a great week! 

To end the month of January, 
wrapped things up by talking about 

winter and snow. We had fun 
painting  snow with watercolors 

and making snowflakes using tissue 
paper.

On Monday, Miss Katie came in.  
The kiddos loved when she brought 
out her rhythm sticks for us to use 

while we were singing.  

On Wednesday, Miss Ilia and 
Charlotte came by to play in our 

centers with us.  Everyone laughed 
as they watched Charlotte trying to 

fish while we were playing our 
fishing matching game.

On Friday, Miss Carly came in to 
read and dance with us. The kiddos 

really enjoy our time with her.

Some of the stories we read this 
week were Penguins Love Colors,

Just A Snowman, Let’s All Sing 
Together, Mouse's First Snow, and 

Let’s Say Our Colors.

Next week we will start learning 
about the color purple and the 

heart shape.
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